Joan Smith, Barbara Kennedy, Cristine Parker,
and and Peggy Brennan received their 25 Years of
Membership Awards.

<< Dlana Wiebers
congratulates Debbie
Taylor on a
beautifully planned
and executed event.

Good Turnout

Opening Luncheon - September 21, 2022 at Mercer Oaks Country Club



We bid on baskets WAYS

to raise money for AND MEANS
Ways & Means.

We
donated
stocking
stuffer
items for
the Troops

Opening Luncheon - September 21, 2022 at Mercer Oaks Country Club



Civic Engagement Hosted

Rosemarie Contreras
shared her enthusiasm
for the foundation she
loves.
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i L0OK WHAT YOU MADE POS:

October 12, 2022 - Emanuel Cancer Center



NJSFWC
President Elect,

Barbara
McCloskey,
congratulated us ﬂ
on our long
history. Note our y
new podium
banner.
Gourmet
Department hosted

L Historian, Marsha
/gﬂ/ i \ Travis presented a
timeline of the history
of our club.
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Cranbury Mayor, Barbara
Rogers, presented our

President Diana Wiebers
with a proclamation.
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November 2, 2022 - 100th Anniversary Celebration



